
Paragon to be majority owner
of Hard Rock Lake Tahoe
By Richard N. Velotta, Las Vegas Review-Journal

The Las Vegas company that manages the casino at the Westgate
Las Vegas Resort has received preliminary approval to acquire
a majority interest of the Hard Rock Hotel at Lake Tahoe.

The  state  Gaming  Control  Board  on  Wednesday  unanimously
recommended approval of a series of management and ownership
licenses for Paragon Gaming for the 539-room Hard Rock in
Stateline.

Final  approval  of  the  licenses  is  expected  by  the  Nevada
Gaming Commission on Nov. 17.
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